DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION
FATRBANKS ALAS

August 4, 1947

Mr, Robert A. Isaacson, Foreman,
Alaska Road Commission,
Manley Hot Springs, Alaska,

Dear Sir:

Reference my letter of July 21, in regard to securing
Affidavit of Non-Affiliation from various employees,

Among those forwarded I cannot find one for Tom Dean
or Norman W, Suckling. The one for Tom Dean is not so
important, but as Suckling has some money due him, we must
have one completed by him before we can pay him, His check
is ready for him but it cannot and will not be forwarded
to him until after the completed Affidavit has been received.

We do not have any culverts that we cen snd at this
time, This Fall make up a list of culverts that will be
needed next summer and we will order them for direct
shipment to Hot Springs,

Very truly yours,

Frank Nash,
FN/d Superintendent



